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July 5, 2012 
 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 
TO:  Lek Kadeli 
  Acting Assistant Administrator  

Office of Research and Development 
 
Nancy K. Stoner 
Acting Assistant Administrator 
Office of Water 
 

FROM: Carolyn Copper/s/ 
  Acting Assistant Inspector General for Program Evaluation 
 
 
SUBJECT: New Project Notification 
 
 
This memorandum is notification that the Office of Inspector General (OIG) is initiating a review 
of a Hotline complaint alleging misconduct by an Office of Water (OW) employee in the 
performance of duties.  Our review objective is to determine whether the allegations are 
substantiated.  
 
We will contact appropriate staff from your respective program offices to arrange to meet within 
approximately two weeks to discuss our review objectives.  During this meeting, we will address 
any questions you may have regarding this review.  
 
If you or your staff have any questions regarding this review, please contact Eric Lewis at (202) 
566-2664 or lewis.eric@epa.gov, or Mr. Dwayne Crawford at (202) 566-2894 or 
Crawford.dwayne@epa.gov. 
 
 
cc: Hyon Kim, Audit Follow-up Coordinator, ORD 
 Marilyn Ramos, Audit Follow-up Coordinator, OW 

Arthur A. Elkins, Jr., Inspector General 
Charles Sheehan, Deputy Inspector General 
Eric Hanger, Acting Counsel, OIG 
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Carolyn Copper, Assistant Inspector General, Office of Program Evaluation, OIG 
Eileen McMahon, Assistant Inspector General, Office of Congressional and Public 
Affairs, OIG 
Melissa Heist, Assistant Inspector General, Office of Audit, OIG 
Patrick Sullivan, Assistant Inspector General, Office of Investigations, OIG 
Patricia Hill, Assistant Inspector General, Office of Mission Systems, OIG 
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